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Subj: Women get sick FROM embryonic stem cell research! 
Date: 9/15/2006 8:45:17 A.M. Eastern Daylight Time 

From: Lynne Millican 
To: info@devalpatrick.com 

Dear Mr. Patrick, 

Adult stem cells have provided cures for people, and more research is necessary. Embryonic stem cell research has 
produced no cures (though it has produced tumors), and involves giving fertility drugs to healthy 

women - and it is a fact that women have become sick following the use of these 
drugs. 

I am an R.N. who was invited to testify in Congress in 2003 on the health risks to women from embryonic stem cell 
research, and I represent many women. I am now physically DISABLED (as are others) because of these drugs. For 
further information, please see my Congressional testimony: 
http://docs@commerce.senate.gov/hearings/testimony.cfm?id=685&wit_id=1802 

As governor, what kind of informed consent about the health risks are you planning to provide to these women  who 
'donate' their eggs for embryonic stem cell research? (I've seen NOTHING about the health risks to date).  

As governor, what kind of assistance (health care, financial support, legal advice, etc.) are you planning t o provide to 
these women when they become sick after donating eggs for embryonic stem cell research?  

Sincerely, 
Lynne Millican R.N. 
Boston 

 


